
 
 

         February 2, 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Sir or Ma’am,  
 
  
The City of Carson Public Safety Department is soliciting applications from prospective venders 
to participate in the nonconsensual towing of vehicles under the “Tow Truck Franchise” program.  
Attached with this letter is the application and information related to the program.  If you or your 
company/business is interested in applying for this program, please complete the application and 
return it to the City of Carson, Public Safety Department prior to the end of business on February 
9, 2023.  Any applications received after this date will not be accepted.  Should you have any 
questions, comments or concerns, please feel free to contact me at the number listed below.   

Sincerely, 

 

Ken McKay, Public Safety Manager 
City of Carson, CA 
310-830-7600 X1605 
   
 

 


